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NEXT MEETING   

October 12, 2022 

Committee Assignments and Brainstorming 

12:30 pm 

. 

OCTOBER  

 

 Oct 5     - K Mtg.  Installation of Officers and Board Members, Lt. Gov. Teri Jacob. 

 Oct 12   - K Mtg.  Committee assignments and brainstorming new member initiatives. - Connie. 

- Flying Squadron visiting from Meramec Valley Kiwanis. 

 Oct 15   - Candy Solicitation, Dierberg’s on Telegraph Rd., 9a-4p. 

 Oct 19   - K Mtg.  Trivia Night Planning Session- Louann. 

 Oct 24   - Reading is Fun, LCC, 3pm. 

Oct 26   - K Mtg.  Board/Business Meeting.  

 

9 members and 4 guests present:  Lt. Gov. Teri Jacob to install our new Officers and Board 

Members, & Nancy Benson from Crestwood-Sunset Hills Kiwanis; Robert Nelson, prospective member 

& his daughter-in-law, Beth Nelson.  Louann opened the meeting followed by Pauline with the 

Invocation.  Louann reminded us of our upcoming candy sales on October 15 at Diersberg’s, and also 

that our orders for our Adopt-a-Family gift cards and presents will be due on November 16.  Nancy 

Benson mentioned that her club has a Trivia Night coming up soon and some tickets for a hand-made 

quilt.    

Lt. Gov. Teri then installed our new Officers and Board Members.  After the installation, 

President Connie stated that she has two specific goals for this year: (1) Initiate the two-for-two program 

(to be discussed in more detail at a later date) with a goal of three new members, and (2) again 

participate in Flying Squadrons to visit other clubs.         

 

Happy Dollars:  All for our new officers and to thank Louann for her leadership the past 2 years, 

50/50:   Drawing - Connie. 

  Lottery ticket - Louann. 

 

Thanks to Jeanne McKenna for taking the notes of today’s meeting. 
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Member News 

 

 Carla Rowell and her husband, Doug, are both still under the weather with ailments.  Bill 

Leonard had back surgery recently and has been moved to rehab at Nazareth Center.  Several other 

members have had some ailments lately as well.  Please keep all of our members and their families in 

your thoughts and prayers as they recover.   

Oakville HS Key Club News  

 

 The Oakville HS Key Club meets on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each month after school, 

2:15pm, in the library/.  

  

Oct  10 - Key Club Meeting, 2:15p. 

Oct  15 - Candy solicitation at Dierberg’s on Telegraph Rd..9a-1p. 

Oct  24 - Key Club Meeting, 2:15PM. 

Oct  24 - Reading is Fun, :CC 3pm. 
 

Mehlville HS Key Club News 

 

The Mehlville HS Key Club meets on the first Thursday of each month after school.   

 

Oct 15 - Candy solicitation at Dierberg’s on Telegraph Rd., 1p-4p.  

Oct 24 - Reading is Fund, LCC, 3pm. 

 

 We had 3 new members at today’s meeting.  We were reminded that our next Reading is Fun 

event will be October 24 at the Lemay Early Childhood Center after school, and that our candy sale 

fundraiser will be on October 15 at the Diersberg’s store on Telegraph Rd.  Sign-up sheets were posted 

for both events.  We discussed our soda tab project and will have a TAP competition for each class to try 

to collect the most soda tabs.  We will be needing more plastic containers, so members were asked to 

bring in containers for the soda tabs.  At our next meeting we will be decorating the containers for the 

collection. 

 

Reading is Fun  

 

Now that the COVID restrictions have been lifted, the Reading is Fun program is once again on 

the 4th Monday of each month, September thru May except for December since that is such a busy 

month, at the Lemay Child and Family Center, 9828 S. Broadway, 63125 at 3:00pm.  The young 

children love having the teenagers read to them and then they get to keep the books to take home.     

 

South County Kiwanis Web Page and Face Book Page  

 

We now have a Web Page and a Face Book Page up and running.  You can now follow us on 

either page by going to them with their addresses, or you can click a link on either of them to get to the  

other.  We encourage you to follow us through either of them to keep abreast of our activities. 

 

Web Page:    http://k11339.site.kiwanis.org/   Face Book Page:  South County Kiwanis 

http://k11339.site.kiwanis.org/


   

  
  
  

 

Thanks to Mary Howard for taking care of the Facebook page and to Katie Keeven for taking care of the 

Web Page. 

 
OCTOBER 

 

Birthdays:           Mary Howard - 10/15 

        Katie Keeven - 10/19 

        Ed Kurmann - 10/24 

 

Anniversaries:                     Katie & Patrick Keeven - 10/29/2016 

                         

Kiwanis Anniversaries:    Katie Keeven –-10/6/2 

 

 

 
Lt. Gov. Teri Jacob (2nd from left) installed our new Officers for the 2022-23 Administrative 

Year.  Pictured are VP-President-elect Pauline Roth. Teri Jacob, President Connie Kuchar, 

and Secretary Dr Rick Kircher.  Not pictured is Treasurer Sue Franey.  


